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Comments: I wholeheartedly oppose the Heber wild horse plan.  There are humane ways available to the forest

service to manage their numbers that are not part of this plan. The forage allocation was only counted by the size

of the territory, not by the actual size of the acreage where they roam. The Heber wild horses are a historic herd

protected by federal law. These horses bring Arizona and the local communities income and recreation. Finally,

these are our public lands in which the opinion of the public should matter most. Thank you for reading and

allowing me to give the Heber wild horses a voice. 


